
Principal Email Home – May 27,2022 

Email to Families: The Boyle family would like to thank the Knoxdale community for their tremendous 

support. Austin’s goal to raise $500 for the Brain Tumour Foundation was multiplied almost 5 fold and 

together with your help, raised over $2300. Thank you!  

We are looking for volunteers to help as scribes for the upcoming EQAO. If you are able to help during 

one or more of these times, please let me know: Monday June 13: 8-10am Tuesday June 14: 8-10am 

Wednesday June 15: 8-9am Thursday June 16: 8-10am Friday June 17: 9-10am  

A message from OSTA: To make better use of transportation services, OSTA is asking all parents and 

guardians of OCDSB eligible students to confirm their intentions for transportation services for 2022-

2023 by completing the Transportation Confirmation Form. If you have already completed OSTA’s 

Transportation Confirmation Form, please disregard this message. Important: This is not the empty 

seat/courtesy seating program, which is currently suspended due to COVID-19. The transportation 

confirmation process is for eligible students ONLY (refer to OSTA's T18 – Transportation Eligibility for 

more information). For more information, visit OSTA's website.  

Important dates:  

June 2: Knoxdale is an polling station for the upcoming election  

June 3: PA day (no school) 

June 7: Kindergarten Open House (new students to Kindergarten) 4:00-5:00 (information will be sent to 

families) 

 June 13-17: EQAO week for grades 3 and 6  

June 29: Report cards go home 

 June 29: Grade 6 leaving ceremony (Save the Date for an A.M ceremony, more info to come)  

June 30: Last day of school Roundup 

 


